
This is a huge honor for Robyn, and UCLA – the award recognizes bench technologists for 

their contributions to the field of clinical microbiology, and is very competitive. Robyn is a 

very deserving recipient of this award. Not only has she taught many CLS students, fellows, 

postdocs and ID physicians about parasitology at UCLA, but she has been highly involved in 

the American Society for Microbiology for a number of years. She is an author on many 

publications on diagnostic parasitology, laboratory protocols and ASM publications.  

Again, Congratulations Robyn! 

 


